
 

January 3, 2018

To: Executive Director Allegra Haynes

    

 Re: Audio Recording

Dear Ms. Haynes, 

INC PARC is very appreciative of the PRAB’s published meeting minutes. We have learned that the meetings also have an 
audio recording. In the interest of transparency please consider having them available for listening and  downloads.  We 
recognize the added expense of  video recording (similar to that of the Denver Planning Board) has not been included in a 
budget; however given some of the anticipated responsibilities of the PRAB due to the passage of Parks Funding Measure 
2A, we foresee that there will be increased interest in our parks maintenance and funding. For some who are unable to 
attend, listening to the entire meeting will be advantageous and will go far in promoting interest and accountability 
surrounding future projects.

Best Regards,

Cindy Johnstone

Maggie Price

 Co Chairs, INC PARC

cc: Mayor Michael B. Hancock,  Denver City Council, Denver PRAB President,  George Mayl, Loretta Koehler, Inter-
Neighborhood Cooperation Executive Board
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